
 

 

The Waddington Family 

PO Box 605 Albany, LA 70711 
Cell: (225) 975-6649 

Email: mwaddingtonroa@gmail.com 

“For whatsoever is born of God overcometh the world: and this is the victory that overcometh the 
world, even our faith. .”  I John 5:4 

Dear Pastor, church, family and praying friends, 
 

Candidate Class Week…  

Thank you for your prayers!  It was a tremendous week of blessing with three missionary candidate families, who 

were all accepted as missionaries.  Please pray for them! It was also a real joy to have our missionary family from 

Ukraine, the Fishchenko's, attending the week.  
 

The Fishchenko Family…  

The Fishchenko's are pressing on despite the uncertainly of the future in Ukraine, with dates being put in place for 

traveling and reporting to supporting churches and deputation work, planning for prison revivals, and also beginning 

to work towards essential translation work of ROA material into Ukrainian, preparing for the future.  Please pray for 

this family as they press on for Christ!  
 

Hungary & Ukraine Ministry Trip…  

The Lord blessed with a wonderful trip to Hungary and Ukraine. This was the first opportunity to visit with our 

national Hungarian missionaries, the Kovacs' family, who have served with ROA for 5 years.  It was a great time of 

encouragement with the Kovacs', while working on possible doors for the future.  I asked Brother Walter Terrell to 

come with me, to present the Prison Prevention curriculum in two areas where local pastors were interested to hear 

about reaching their public schools using the lessons. Key highlights of this trip, together with prayer requests are:  

• 8 preaching services - 3 churches, 2 prison services, 2 refugee services, 1 nursing home  

• 2 visits to pastors to discuss starting work in public schools - both men want to start the work - we are 

praying for a return visit this year to train a group of national people and set a date to start 

• Visit over the border into Ukraine - Met a Ukrainian pastor that God brought across the path of Bro. Zsolt 

Kovacs.  This pastor knows men in key places, and there is just a possibility of links to a prison. 

• The Lord allowed us to be there when 65,000 Ukrainian New Testaments that Bro. Kovacs had organized, 

needed loading onto a truck and sending.  We thank God for Bro. Kovacs work, and for the NT's safe 

arrival in Ukraine!  
 

Personal news… vehicle needed…  

Thank you for praying, and please continue to pray for a vehicle for us.  After the engine blew up on our car (which 

was already flooded during hurricane Ida) after the Alabama Prison Campaign, we have been praying and asking the 

Lord for help with another vehicle.  I have just got back in-country from Hungary & Ukraine, due to leave out on the 

road again May 13.  Please pray the Lord would meet this need for us!  
 

May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God be with you.  AMEN!   
 

 
 
Praise:         Prayer Requests: 

• For the faith that overcometh the world!  • Fishchenko family and their ministry 
• Very productive visit to Hungary!    • Future doors in Hungary & Ukraine 

• Safe and blessed visit to Ukraine!      • Vehicle needed soon 

March-April, 2023 


